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April 18, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing to endorse the mission of the Reclaim Project, a men's-only transformational 

platform assisting individuals transitioning from addiction, incarceration, and homelessness. The 

Reclaim Project operates 27 sober-living properties providing housing for 125 men in the Greater 

Spokane area. 

They offer educational classes, a gym, martial arts programming, recovery meetings, Bible Study and 

Dinner, yoga, meditation, and several other recovery modalities - all free of charge to any man with 24 

hours of sobriety. 

Working closely with community organizations, Department of Corrections, and local law enforcement, 

the Reclaim  Project dedicates its mission to uplifting individuals facing employment, recovery, and 

personal growth challenges. 

The capability of this p rogram to transition an individual from a state of scarcity to 

abundance while providing a stable, safe environment for personal growth and recovery, has 

assisted hundreds of men in regaining their sobriety and self-worth. These men are now 

capable and willing contributors to our community. 

I am pleased to offer my support of the Reclaim Project. In a time of increasing homelessness, 

addiction and crime, affecting both the safety and wellbeing of our community and families, it is 

exciting to support a program whose success is exemplified by their motto: "We  build capable 
men." 

Sincerely, 

:fiuF� 
OZZIE D. KNEZOVICH, Sheriff 
Spokane County 


